Bring Day

As part of Black Month celebrations and our
ongoing commitment to Inclusion and Diversity at Riverside
School, we are holding a whole school
“Wow Day” on Wednesday 13th October 2021

Pupils and staff are invited to bring in food from their
culture/heritage to share (please do not bring in any HISTORY
food containing nuts), and/or to dress in cultural

clothes or bring in particular special
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This school belongs
toall of us.




